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22.5.2023 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Year 5 SCHOOL TRIP – NELL BANK, Team building day – Friday 14th July 2023   
 
As we come closer to the end of Year 5, we would like to take the class on a team building day, which 
will enable pupils to develop essential life skills and knowledge needed to work effectively as part of a 
team. Each activity on the day is designed to encourage pupils to communicate, persevere, develop 
trust, plan and ultimately succeed. This will also help with transition and in preparing children for the 
residential in Y6. 
 
In order for this trip to take place we are asking for a parental contribution of £26.82 to cover the 
cost of the fee for the activities at Nell Bank and for the coach travel.  
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am and returning to school at 4.00pm. Your child will need to be in 
school for 8.20am.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for the day, but no spending money is required, as there is no 
shop. 
 
Waterproofs and wellies are provided, but it would be beneficial for your child to wear suitable 
outdoor footwear and clothing.  
 
In addition to any information above can you please ensure that all medical records are up to date 
with the office and that any medication, including asthma inhalers, are current, have not expired and 
have your child’s name on as this is a parental responsibility.  
 
If you wish your child to go on this trip, we will need your consent via ParentPay when you make 
payment.  Payment can be made in instalments. 
 
In the event of insufficient voluntary contributions being made the activity will unfortunately have to 
be cancelled and refunds will be given.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
K Barber 
 
Mrs K Barber 
Teacher 
 


